


 
 
Following the Oklahoma Transportation Commission’s Tuesday, Sept. 8, meeting, 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley explains to 
members of the media how changes in federal funding will affect highway and 
bridge construction projects in Oklahoma. The commission approved an eight-year 
Construction Work Plan for ODOT at the meeting. 
 
 
 



 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation recently won a Federal Highway 
Administration national Exemplary Ecosystem Initiative Award for streamlining 
efforts to conserve the American burying beetle, which is an endangered species 
found in eastern and southern areas of the state. Gary Corino, Oklahoma Division 
Administrator for the FHWA, recognized the agency’s efforts at the Tuesday, Sept. 
8, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission. Under the program, 
ODOT will use savings to fund habitat preservation projects. Pictured from left are: 
ODOT Director Gary Ridley, Corino, ODOT Natural Resources Biologist Julianne 
Hoagland, ODOT Environmental Programs Coordinator Dawn Sullivan, Oklahoma 
Transportation Commissioner James Dunnegan and ODOT Director of Engineering 
David Streb.  


